
Mrs. Meehan’s Principal’s Corner
Hello Bywood Families! 

I want to start off by saying THANK YOU for such a 
great start to the 2021-2022 school year!  I am so 

proud of our Bywood Royals!  

Our classroom’s routines and curriculum are in full 
swing and it is so nice to see all of the students 

following the Bywood 3 B’s:  
Be Safe, Be Respectful, & Be Responsible! Students who 

are following these daily are being rewarded with 
Scholar Dollars and Royal Rewards!  

The month of October brings beautiful cooler weather 
and lots of fun at Bywood including our Fall Picture Day 
on Wednesday October 13th,  Home and School Meeting 
on the 20th, Fall Festival on Thursday the 28th, and our 

Student of the Month Assembly on Friday the 29th!  
Please keep an eye out for more information on each 

of these events in my upcoming parent link emails! 

Lastly, here are a few important reminders: it is 
important that your child is coming to school with a 

mask, everyday! Also, arrival time begins at  
8: 40 A.M. and dismissal is at 3:15 P.M.. Please be sure 

your child knows their dismissal plan each day. No child is 
permitted to reenter the building after dismissal.  

# BywoodStrong 

-Mrs. Meehan  

October 2021 Edition 



Student of the month  
The September Students of the Month got to 
celebrate their accomplishment by having 
extra recess with Mrs. Newby and Mrs. 

Meehan! 

All students in grades 1st- 5th can earn the 
Student of the Month award! Octobers pillar 

is Respect!  

Also, students who are showing the 3 B’s 
weekly have been surprised with fun 

rewards including playing outside! 



Miss McPeak 
and her room 10 
students have 

been practicing 
a “Bug & a wish” 

to help with 
conflict 

resolution. Room 
10 is excited to 

share their new 
technique with 
the younger 

grades

Mr. Johnson and the 
students in room 5 

participated in a fun 
team building activity 

called the marshmallow 
challenge! 

Classroom Spotlight: 5th Grade



Classroom Spotlight: 5th Grade
Mrs. Francis and her students in 5-2 

are busy working in their 4 houses to 
represent different traits! 

Quantum= Respect 
Tharros= Courage 

Glaera= Grit 
Genus= Kindness 

Room 1 Students 
collaborating as a team 
while working on their 
geography unit in Social 

Studies! 



Classroom Spotlight: 5th Grade

Mrs. Thomas and her 
students practicing their 

arrival and dismissal 
routines while being 
Safe, Respectful, and 

Responsible! 

Mr. Kull’s students in 5-4 converse in their small groups 
about the order of events of the first American. Their 

task was to figure out why the first Americans 
migrated from Asia and how they adapted to the 

harsh conditions of an ice age! 



Looking 

ahead…

Wednesday 
October 13th 

FALL Picture 
Day

Thursday 
October 14 

EL Parent 
Session 

3:30-4:30 P.M. 

Monday 
October 11th 

Indigenous 
People Day 

NO SCHOOL 

. 

           

Thursday 
November 18 

Fluency Night 

6:00-7:00 P.M. 

Bywood’s Students and Staff celebrated 
National Security Guard Week & National Custodial Workers 

Appreciation Day for our very own  Security Officer, Mr. LaMont & 
Custodian, Mr. Sean!  

BUILDING HIGHLIGHTS 



Bywood’s 
HOME  

& SCHOOL 

Important   Links  
Bywood’s Website: https://www.upperdarbysd.org/bywood 

Schoology: https://udsd.schoology.com 

Google Meet: https://meet.google.com 

Home Access Center: https://esp41pehac.eschoolplus.powerschool.com/HomeAccess/

Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2fHomeAccess%3fSiteCode%3dupdlive&SiteCode=updlive 

Home and School Officers: 
President: Kia Fields - kia.g.fields@gmail.com 

           Vice President: Troy Medford 

Please Contact our Home and School 
Association through our school's e-mail 

if you want to join or have any 
questions: 

 

bywoodelemhomeandschool@gmail.com 

Home & School Meetings 
5:30 P.M.-6:30 P.M. 

Oct. 20th- Virtual 
Nov. 17th (In Person & Virtual) 

BINGO Night 
Dec 15- Virtual 

Jan. 26th- In Person & virtual 
Feb. 23rd- Virtual 

March 23rd- In Person & Virtual 
April 20th- Virtual 

May 18th- In Person  

On October 4th Bywood Students and Staff 

had a fun filled night at Chunk E Cheese 

thanks to the Home & School Fundraiser! 
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